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RE: CT Humane Society , 863-875 Danbury Road – New animal care facility 

Report of June 3rd, 2021 review meeting 

 

Dear Attorney Murphy: 

 This letter will confirm that the Architectural Review Committee reviewed the above 

referenced application at its meeting on June 3, 2021 and recommended the project favorably. 

The Board noted how well the building fit in on a difficult site, that it had good scale and was 

well designed.  

 If you have any questions, please contact this office directly. 

Very truly, 

 

Michael E. Wrinn, 

Director of Planning & Land Use Mgmt 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


